
Hotline Committee Report 

Committee Conference Call on 12/21/16 at 9pm 

Attendees: Paul S, Jim G, Linda S, Chuck R 

Discussion Items: 

1. Jim has still not heard from Kent about setting up the Tulsa area on the Oklahoma City hotline. 
Paul will try next week to get Jim and Kent on a conference call. Jim also reached out to Brian in 
Kansas City about combining with their account and has not heard back. 

2. Paul will work with Ring Central next week to firm up the cost for new areas. Pricing has 
changed and yearly cost has gone up considerably. 

3. Linda is getting a lot of calls from the 405 and 580 area codes. Paul will talk to Kent to see if 
other volunteers are getting calls. Not many calls are coming from the 580 area code. 

4. Paul will work with Chuck next Tuesday to finish up area code messages 
5. Next committee phone call will be on January 4th at 9pm eastern time. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paul S 

Hotline Committee Chair 


